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Dear Families 
We have reached the end of our first week of 
transition and pupils are settling into their new 
classes, routines and friendships. 
By now you will have received details of your 
child’s September class group. If you have any 
questions, please do get in touch in the usual way. 
The benefits of an early transition are enormous 
and will help us get off to a smooth start in 
September. 
 

Carisbrooke Class News 
Carisbrooke had an amazing few days together as 
a new class. We spent lots of time getting to 
know each other, playing together and taking 
part in various activities. Everyone has settled in 
nicely and is enjoying their time with their new 
friends. 
We have been busy listening to stories in the 
Library or in class, interacting with each other in 
circle time and specialist rooms, exploring our 
lovely yoga garden under the sunshine whilst 
having a morning sensory circuit, taking part in 
more creative lessons such as Art and Music and 
experimenting with different sensory materials.  

Drumming this week was everyone's favourite 
and we loved tapping and rocking to the rhythm.  
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Sports Leaders 
 

   
 
These are just some of our newly qualified sports 
leaders.  
After filling in an application form, having an 
interview and finally attending training they are 
now ready and excited to take primary lunch time 
clubs in September.  
Well done to our amazing sports leaders.  
 
Summer Camps 
Limitless is launching a specialist SEN Holiday club 
exclusive to students of Castle School who are 
eligible for Holiday Activity and Food vouchers.  

Our unrivalled multi-activity days will be taking 
place at the school and are completely FREE! 
Activities may include Animal experiences, axe 
throwing, golf, inflatables, sports and games, arts 
and crafts, magicians, cooking, baking plus many 
more! 

The clubs will run over three weeks: 

YEARS 1-4 ONLY -July 31st-August 4th  

YEARS 5-8 ONLY- August 7th-11th 

YEARS 9-11 ONLY- August 14th-18th 

If you need any assistance in booking please 
contact the bookings team on 07752810389 

 

Memory Garden News 

 

Thanks to kind donations from parents and 
several local companies we have raised enough 
money to install the memory garden.  

It is due to be created by Timotay Playscapes in 
August on the playground. We look forward to 
showing you photos of the completed memory 
garden next term. 

 



Para Powerchair Football 

Huntingdonshire FA are proud to be able to 
relaunch The Hunts Para Powerchair Football 
Session which is starting at 5.30pm and Finishes 
6.30pm on the 11th of August 2023 at Sawtry 
Village College in an assessable Sports hall. 
Powerchair provision is a completely mixed offer, 
allowing both youth and open-age players from 
all genders who have a physical disability to 
engage in the game we all love. Also opportunity 
for people to create new friends and to become a 
part of a team/family. 
Should you or know anybody who could be 
interested in attending some upcoming taster 
sessions which will be delivered by specialist 
coaches, please signpost people to or if this is for 
yourself or on behalf of someone to this online 
form which is a short expression of interest form 
for the first session.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/HwkLqK3H33 
 
If you need more information or help please 
email: ryan.kay@cambridgeshirefa.com 
 

 

 

Best wishes 

Charlotte  
Charlotte Whysall 

Headteacher 

 


